
Living Water Emmaus
April 2022

First of all, we would like to thank Faith Fellowship in Matador for hosting the community meeting last 
month. I am so excited the warm weather is on the way. God is showing up in so many ways. Everything 
is turning green the trees are in full bloom. I know that sometimes we take all this for granted but this is 
truly the work of Gods hand. The flowers are being beautifully dressed by the hands of God; what an 
awesome God we serve to take care of all the details we most of the time take for granted. We are more 
important to Him than any of this; He even know the numbers of hairs on our head. We just say yes to 
you for your faithfulness for all you do for us and this Emmaus community

Now that summer is right around the corner, let us not forget Women’s Walk #107 is also right around 
the corner. Nancy Young will be leading and from what I hear we have plenty room for more pilgrims. 
Let’s get those lady friends applications turned in. We roughly have a little over 7 weeks but let’s not 
wait to the last minutes. Let’s get this walk full. Since we are just having one men and one women walks 
a year, let’s get they full and all do our part in helping to fill them up. We probably all have someone in 
mind that deserve to go on a walk

With that being said Heb.10:25 “not giving up meeting together, as some are in the habit of doing , but 
encouraging one another and all the more as you see the day approaching.” Let's all meet together at 
our Emmaus meetings as well as at our local church to encourage one another. Hope to see you at our 
next meeting this month.

DeColores
Jerry Wall

Community Meeting Schedule 
3rd Thursday of the Month
Board meeting – 5:30 pm
Sponsor's Training- 6:00 pm
Potluck Supper – 6:30 pm
Community service – 7:30 pm
Wear your Emmaus name tag

Seeking Host Churches
If your church would like to host please let Jerry Wall know.

Next Meeting
April 21 - Western Heritage Hale Center



Women’s Walk #107
Lay Director: Nancy Young

Spiritual Director: Rance Young
June 2-5  2022

The Ark, Amherst
Applications Due: May 13

Send Applications to Registrar Deidra Howell
Mail: PO Box 1895, Plainview, TX 79073
E-mail: livingwateremmaus@yahoo.com
Fee - $150
Applications can be found at 
http://livingwateremmaus.org/downloads/

Find us online at:
www.livingwateremmaus.org

Facebook: 
Living Water Emmaus Community

Applications Can be Downloaded @
http://livingwateremmaus.org/downloads/

He is
Risen!
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